
East Hawaii IPA Pediatrician Survey 2018 

 

Dear Pediatricians: 

We are trying to organize programs for you this year that meet your needs. Please take a few 
minutes to answer this survey. Also feel free to contact EHI’s Pediatric Physician Leader, Dr. 
Brenda Camacho at bmkcamacho@gmail.com or Susan Mochizuki @ smochizuki@ehiipa.com. 

Please complete by February 7, 2018. May email to jvitales@ehiipa.com or FAX to 808-935-
4472. 

1. What are topic areas you would like meetings to cover? 
� HMSA Performance Measures 
� HMSA Patient Attribution Issues 
� Other Health Plan Issues/Concerns 
� Community Resources—Rainbow Book for Big Island 
� Off-Island Transportation 
� Access to Specialists 
� Other, please list:  ___________________________________ 

 

2. How often would you like to meet? 
� Quarterly 
� Monthly 
� As Needed 
� Other___________________ 

 

3. What are the best days/times? 
� Weekdays 
� Weekend 
� Lunch Hour 
� Breakfast- before office hours 
� Evening 
� Other_________________________ 

 

4. Suggestions on how IPA can improve support to your office? 
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